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For Immediate Release  July 18, 2019 

 

Swimming at Mill Creek Lake 
 

At the Board of Supervisor’s July 16th meeting, an ordinance 2019-0006 was adopted to allow 

swimming at Mill Creek Lake. Swimming is allowed in the entire lake. A shallow area will be 

roped off, for swimming only, in which boats and fishing will not be allowed. However, swimming 

at Mill Creek Lake will not be allowed until appropriate signage is posted. Amherst County will 

notify the public of the date at which swimming will be allowed. County Administration has been 

directed by the Board of Supervisors to place sand at the water’s edge. More information regarding 

the opening of Mill Creek Lake to swimming will be published in future weeks.   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Additional information may be obtained from Tyler Creasy at stcreasy@countyofamherst.com or (434) 

946-9400. 
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